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Minutes of Public Hearing
Held January 28, 2014

Mayor David L. Jack called the Public Hearing to order at 6:30 p.m., January 28, 2014, in the
Borough Assembly Chambers. Assembly Members Wiederspohn, Stokes, Blake, and

W were present. Assembly Members Decker and McCloskey were absent.
Borou-gh anager Jeff Jabusch and Borough Clerk Kim Lane were also in attendance.

Public Hearing Items

a. PROPOSED ORDINANCE No. 873: AN ORDINANCE OF THE ASSEMBLY OF THE
CITY AND BOROUGH OF WRANGELL, ALASKA, AMENDING CHAPTER 6.04 OF
THE WRANGELL MUNICIPAL CODE RELATING TO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES TO
AMEND SECTION 6.04.100 ON HOURS OF SALE (second reading)

WRITTEN TESTIMONY
There was no written testimony.

ORAL TESTIMONY
Ramee Privett, 139 Second Street, spoke in favor of the proposed ordinance. He requested

that the language on “clearing the premises” be added.

Doug McCloskey, Wrangell Police Chief, spoke in favor of the proposed ordinance. He
stated that the revised language was to clarify the ordinance.

b. Proposed Zone Change from Waterfront Development to Rural Residential for a
portion of Lot 12, USS 2589 and a portion of Lot 5, USS 2589 owned by Mark and
Margaret Mitchell, and Lot 19, USS 2589 owned by the State of Alaska, Department
of Natural Resources, requested by Mark and Margaret Mitchell

WRITTEN TESTIMONY
There was no written testimony.

ORAL TESTIMONY
Mark Mitchell, 11.1 Zimovia Hwy., provided clarification as to why he was requesting the

zone change.

Don McConachie, Planning & Zoning Commissioner, 622 Zimovia Hwy., stated that the
Planning & Zoning Commission was recommending the zone change.
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Kim Lane,CMC, BB?Bugh Clerk

Public Hearing adjourned at: 6:48 p.m.




